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Gold Class 

Gold Class got back at school after Christmas break straight into the learning 

spirit. For My World lessons we explored sensory story about Chinese New 

Year. We learned about different animals and sounds they make. We also 

created the pictures of Chinese dragons using paint, hands and our mark 

making skills. We continued gaining knowledge about gardening, weather 

changes in our outdoor mud kitchen, also explored sensory trays with natural 

resources. Exciting new PE activity – table cricket – is thoroughly enjoyed by 

Gold Class! We learned the rules of the game, practised our skills to push and 

hit the ball, take turns and being a good team player. 


